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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: JOSHUA TETZLAFF, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: GOLF MANAGER CONTRACT    

DATE:  DECEMBER 14, 2023 

Attached is the proposed Golf Manager’s contract for 2024. At its October meeting, the Golf Board 

recommended approval of the Golf Manager’s contract along with its 2024 budget. 

 

Major changes to this year’s contract include: 

• Updating dates 

• Increasing compensation for the contract from $94,500 to $100,170, which is a 6% increase 

 

I would recommend proceeding with the contract for golf management services for 2023. 

 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends approval of 2024 Golf Manager’s contract. 
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